
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, January 19, 2021 8:55 AM 
'bondorsh@comcast.net' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket: 20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Ralph C Bond and Carol A Dorshimer 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/19/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01394-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: bondorsh@comcast.net <bondorsh@comcast.net> 

Sent: Sunday, January 17, 202111:51 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket: 20200226-SU 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shuman Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket: 20200226-SU 

Dear Clerk, 

As property owners in Cape Haze, FL we are writing to protest the application by Environmental Utilities to 
install sewers in Cape Haze and the barrier Islands. We strongly feel that we don't need sewers as we are a community 
with low population density with no evidence that our septic tanks pollute. Further, we feel a company with a strong 
financial position and the necessary experience to do the job, not a startup Mom and Pop operation is 
necessary. Environmental Utilities is unable to tell us how much we will pay nor provide any provision for payment over 
time for those who would be financially burdened by having to pay all at once. 
Please reject their application. 

Yours truly, 
Ralph C Bond 
Carol A Dorshimer 
515 Binnacle Bend 
Placida FL 33946 
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